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HELLO Artists!    

We are now approaching the 60th day of isolation behind our closed 
front doors.  Our restaurants and markets now have ‘pick up’ and     
delivery service.  All of the creative studios we love and use here in the 
Woods, remain closed -- but who is counting? 

We of the Brushstroke Staff are hoping this finds everyone feeling well 
and sufficiently sheltered to be able to stay that way.  We know many 
of you have questions that are not being answered.  GRF is struggling 
with how and when to open certain activities and most every studio is 
asking “when can I pick my stuff up”.   Answers to these and many   
other questions will be communicated to you just as soon as infor-
mation is clarified and received.   

Being part of the Art Association means that you have met some    

wonderful and creative people.  Have you reached out?  Have you 

shared what you are currently working on?  We have the opportunity 

and certainly the time to develop ‘art  buddies’ regardless of media or 

craft choices –  this can go a long way to 

overcome loneliness and keep us inspired 

and actively creating.  

 

STAY IN AND STAY WELL! 


